
 
 
  
Planning and Built Environment 
Camden Council 
 
 
12th December 2011 
 
 
 
 
13 Prince Albert Road, NW1 7SR 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
We have just made an on-line planning application for basement work to 13 Prince Albert 
Road, NW1. This is the third application for this project, following pre-application advice 
which, in the event, turns out not to have accorded with Camden's appraisal of the scheme 
when actually submitted for permission. 
 
As you can imagine this has delayed the project considerably. We would therefore be very 
grateful if you could give this submission early attention so we can be kept up to date on 
its progress in good time. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Hugh Cullum 
 




